

March 24, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

The Providence Montana Community Mission Board voted unanimously to support the community health initiative to *Ban the Sale of ALL Flavored Tobacco Products* at its March 24, 2020 meeting.

William Bekemeyer, MD Providence Montana

Community Mission Board Chair

Signed on behalf of the Providence Montana Community Mission Board:

D'Shane Barnett, Missoula, MT Caryl Cox, Polson, MT Joyce Dombrouski, RN, Missoula, MT Kimberly Dudik, RN, Missoula, MT Kevin Eichhorn, MD, Arlee, MT Laurie Francis, RN, Missoula, MT Reed Humphrey, PhD, Missoula, MT Scott Long, Missoula, MT
Dale Mayer, RN, Missoula, MT
Kaia Peterson, Missoula, MT
Shauna Rubel, Polson, MT
Peggy Schlesinger, MD, Philipsburg, MT
Mark Williams, Missoula, MT